NOTICE OF DECISION
TOWN OF NORFOLK
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION

At the May 13, 2025, regular meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission, the following
application was approved with conditions:

Application #24-027 Modification of an Existing Special Permit & Associated Site Plan
Originally Granted January 9, 1996 for a Country Inn at 69 Maple Avenue in the Village
Residential Zone. Applicant/Owner: Three Stewards Real Estate, LLC (Rachel Roth,
Principal).

The application file is available for inspection in the Land Use Office in Norfolk Town Hall,
19 Maple Avenue during regular Town Hall business hours.

Dated this 15™ day of May, 2025 at Norfolk, CT
Stacey M. Sefcik, CZEO

Please publish ONCE on Friday, May 16, 2025
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